
 

Dig Indy/Combined Sewer Water Overflow 

Proposed Recipient: City of Indianapolis Department of Public Utilities 

Address of Recipient: 2020 North Meridian Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46202 

Amount of Request: $6,430,000 

Explanation of Request: The City of Indianapolis Department of Public Utilities intends to utilize 
federal funding to help mitigate the discharge of raw sewage from combined sewer overflow 
outfalls into the White River. More specifically, the funding would be used to reroute the City’s 
Combined Sewer Overflow Outfall #205 located on the White River.  This FY23 request will finally 
secure appropriations for the combined sewer overflow project that was authorized for 
$6,430,000 in the Water Resources Development Act of 2007, but which was never 
appropriated.   


